


Review of the Greenhouse and Energy Minimum Standards Act 2012
The Australian Government is undertaking an independent review of the Greenhouse and Energy Minimum Standards Act 2012 (GEMS Act). 
The review is a statutory requirement to ensure the GEMS Act remains appropriate and effective in reducing Australia’s energy consumption and greenhouse gas emissions. 
Background and terms of reference
On 19 January 2018 the Minister for the Environment and Energy announced the first independent review of the operation of the GEMS Act. Ms Anna Collyer, a partner at law firm Allens, has been appointed to undertake the review. 
The terms of reference for the review outline the scope, governance, deliverables, timeframe and methodology for the review. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Public consultation
The review will incorporate opportunities for public consultation. 
A discussion paper will be published in early 2018 for initial consultation and will provide more information regarding consultation opportunities throughout the review process. 
Contact information
For further information please contact GEMSreview@environment.gov.au 
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